From: sbillsnm@aol.com

Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 10:19 AM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Proposed Sandoval Oil and Gas Ordinance

My name is Bill Shepherd (PhD) , living at 77 Quail Meadow Rd, Placitas.| am a retired scientist. | cannot,for the life of
me, understand why you would proceed to vote on the Stoddard ordinance prior to seeing the results of the geological
study due in May. With the risks involved, particularly to the water supply in and around Albuquerque, | strongly urge you
to table the proposed ordinance until there is enough information available to make decision in the best interests of the
citizens of this area.

Thanks for your consideration,

Bill Shepherd



